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September 25, 2024 
 
TPAdvantage, Inc.  
752 Blanding Blvd. Suite 100 
Orange Park, FL  32065 
 
Sent via email to: awalters@polsinelli; josborn@polsinelli.com 
 
Dear TPAdvantage, Inc.: 
 
The Kansas Department of Insurance (“Department”) did not receive the 2024 Annual Report 
as required by K.S.A. 40-3814(a). On July 26, 2024, the Department sent a letter 
electronically and by mail imposing a statutory penalty because of TPAdvantage, Inc.’s 
(“Company”) failure to file the annual report. The Department did not receive the imposed 
penalty. Rather, the Department’s July 26, 2024 letter was returned, unable to forward. The 
email address on file, awalters@polsinelli.com, showed that the message was “delivered”. 
 
The Department’s subsequent research indicates that your Company’s license in the 
domicile state of Delaware has expired, effective June 30, 2024.  K.S.A. 40-3815 gives the 
Commissioner authority to revoke your third party administrator’s license if you have 
violated any provision of chapter 40 of the Kansas Statutes Annotated. K.S.A. 40-3813(b) 
requires a nonresident third party administrator to have an active license in the Company’s 
home state.  
 
Accordingly, pursuant to K.S.A. 40-3815, the Department hereby revokes the license of 
TPAdvantage, Inc. If this action is in error, please contact the Department within the next 
fourteen (14) days. 
 
If you have questions regarding the information contained in this letter, please contact Toni 
Garrard via email toni.garrard@ks.gov or phone 785-296-7811. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Justin L. McFarland  
General Counsel 
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